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414.302.8888

MEMORANDUM
TO: Administration and Finance Committee
Board of Public Works Committee
FROM: Dave Wepking, Director of Public Worksw&/

DATE: May 6, 2019

SUBJECT: Approval To Amend a Truck Driver Position to a Truck Driver-Lead Position

The Department of Public Works is seeking approval to change one of the approved Truck Driver
positions to a Truck Driver — Lead. The original request to fill as a Truck Driver position was
approved on February 5, 2019 due to a resignation.

(Two employees who were classified as Truck Driver Leads during the City’s
compensation/classification study in 2016 by Carlson Dettmann have since been promoted to other
positions within the Department in June 2017 and August 2018 respectfully and those positions
were changed to Truck Driver.)

If approved, the Truck Driver — Lead position would replace a current Truck Driver position within
the Department Organizational Chart and remain at 22 positions (21 Truck Driver positions and 1
Truck Driver-Lead position).

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact me.

c.c. Mayor Dan Devine
Rebecca Grill
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